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March 17, 2014 
 
Dear Partner in Education: 
 
Challenge Day is being adopted by the Black Horse Pike Regional School District and we need your 
support! The Black Horse Pike Regional School District cares about the students we serve and wants 
to promote a school culture of positivity that excels students’ ambitions towards civic leadership and 
contribution. In order to create this culture of positivity, we are asking for your assistance in serving 
in partnership with our schools and the students we serve. 
 
In the Fall of 2014, all three high schools are adopting the Challenge Day “Be the Change” premise 
as a way of increasing student morale and awareness that students are change agents for a better self, 
school, community, and world. The Challenge Day program focuses on teaching students ways to 
manage emotional stress. We want to provide the opportunities for our students to grow as 
individuals and as an entire school community; the student-to-student and student-to-teacher 
interactions are essential to a positive school climate.  
 
We are seeking business and parent partners to help us enrich this experience for our students. 
Specifically, we are asking for financial support to aid in providing lunch for 125 participants in each 
school.  Additionally, we are asking for businesses and parents to support the purchase of 500 T-
Shirts in each school for students and staff.  
 
If you would like to donate to this cause, please complete the back of this letter and send it to 
our office address located above or send it in to any of our high schools. 
 
The Challenge Day “Be the Change” theme will be sustained through parent programs and year-long 
student programs emphasizing the goals of the program, which we believe will serve as a 
transformative journey for most of our students that attend our schools.  
 
I thank you for your consideration and hope that we can work in partnership to better our students’ 
experiences in our schools and in our communities. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 
Brian Repici, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.bhprsd.org/

